
   

Are you a Parent of someone with ASD 12 years of age or older? 
Would you like better health services in Ontario for your teenage or adult son or daughter? 

 What has your experience been like using health services such as doctors, dentists or 
psychologists for your son or daughter? We have heard stories from parents describing both 
poor and excellent care.  We want to understand better why things work well, and why they fail.  
It is only with your involvement as parents that we can learn what works and what doesn’t and 
share this information with doctors and other health professionals, government and families like 
you to bring about change. The survey takes between 10-30 minutes and can be done online, 
over the phone, or on paper. Parents will receive an honorarium.   
 To participate, contact Vanessa Vogan  at Tel: 416-535-8501 Ext 7806  or  

vanessa_vogan@camh.net. Or register online at: 
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/Family_Study_Consent 
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